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Commander, United Nations Command/Combined Forces Command/United States Forces, Korea 

Visiting to the Joint Staff 

 

 

On 1 Jun 2022, General Yamazaki, Chief of Staff, Japan Joint Staff had a meeting with General 

LaCamera, the Commander, UNC/CFC/USFK. 

General Yamazaki welcomed General LaCamera’s visit to Japan from the bottom of his heart. 

The two senior leaders shared their awareness of security environment in Korean Peninsula, including 

DPRK’s missile lunching and exchanged their opinions. In addition, they reaffirmed the importance 

of the cooperation among Japan, U.S and ROK and agreed to strengthen the necessary deterrence and 

response capabilities to bilaterally and resolutely respond to the threats against the regional peace and 

stability, such as the unilateral attempt to change the status quo, nuclear weapons and ballistic missile.  

 

 

 

 


